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Announcement 
To:  SHARP Supporters 

From:  SHARP Board of Directors 

Date:  September 16, 2020 

Subject: Executive Director  

 
Following the retirement of Floyd Visser, over the past few months, the SHARP Board of Directors (the 
Board) has engaged in a comprehensive search process for a new Executive Director for the SHARP 
Foundation (SHARP).   
 
The Board is pleased to introduce Stephanie Milla, the 

new Executive Director of SHARP.  Stephanie has 

dedicated her professional life to the non-profit sector 

both domestically and abroad.  A dynamic and committed 

leader, Stephanie has served as the Executive Director of 

AIDS Programs South Saskatchewan; the Provincial 

Manager of Fundraising for the Canadian Cancer Society; 

and has recently worked as the Engagement Manager of 

Fund Development for a large Calgary-based human 

services agency.   In her new role with SHARP, Stephanie 

looks forward to continue serving vulnerable populations 

in Calgary with dignity and respect. 

In Stephanie’s own words, “I am honored and privileged to 

provide leadership in an incredible organization like SHARP.  

I look forward to working with the SHARP team and our 

supporters to continue our important work in the 

community.” 

Please help us in welcoming Stephanie to her new role, which she will be starting on September 21, 

2020. Thank you for your continued support of the SHARP Foundation as we enter a new and exciting 

phase for the organization. 


